
Submitter: Jesse Siegrist 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

There is already a strictly controlled federal system for dealer licensing. This bill is a 

punitive tax on Oregon business owners. 

 

 It also demands a study but does not specify how much to spend on the study nor 

where this money will come from. This is an open ended mandate with tax payer 

money.  

 

Further, it is a waste of money because democratic legislators want to do everything 

they can to assault the second amendment in Oregon, this is just a formality. The 

study is going to conclude that a state licensing bill is a great idea and should 

proceed immediately with an emergency clause, tell me I’m wrong.  

 


